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Dear 2015 Classmates, 

Seniors are getting their Comps results, the spring semester is in full swing, and we wanted to 
drop you a quick note. 

Our 5th Year Reunion 

Big Bash registration for our 5th Reunion is now open online. This year’s Big Bash takes place on 
the weekend of June 5-7, 2020, so make plans to attend and catch up with our classmates. Dr. 
Blix assures us that he’ll be on campus that weekend. (He has a reunion, too!) 

Go to wabash.edu/bigbash to register, see the schedule, and find out who’s coming. RSVP by 
Feb. 29, and you’ll save money on the registration fee. The College lets the younger reunion 
classes like ours stay right on campus, so we save money by not having to book hotel rooms.  

Each year, the Alumni Office tells us that those who attend inevitably say, “I had a great time 
back on campus, but I wish more of my classmates would have shown up!” Don’t miss this 
opportunity to reunite with our classmates. 

What’s New? 

On campus, they’ve torn down the old stadium, Wabash is on top of the Princeton Review 
rankings with #1 Alumni Network and #1 for Internships. But what’s your news? Be sure to send 
us your updates (new location, new job, new spouse, new kids) so we can pass it along to your 
classmates. 

We’ll send further updates as we get closer to June. 

 In Wabash, 

Andrew Dettmer 
Patrick Rezek 

http://wabash.edu/bigbash
https://www.wabash.edu/news/displaystory.cfm?news_ID=11490
https://www.wabash.edu/news/displaystory.cfm?news_ID=11557

